
Mount Hope Halloween Parade 

Mon. October 31st, 2022 
 

Mount Hope School will be hosting a Halloween parade this 

year! It’s been a while so let’s make it memorable. Parents 

join in the fun and wear a costume or orange and black!  

 

Halloween costumes are permitted and to be worn to school. 

If you are choosing not to participate in the celebration 

students are welcome to wear orange and black.  

 

No masks, weapons or accessories that could be lost or 

damaged should be brought to school. Classroom 

celebrations will be communicated by your child’s teacher.  

  

Parents - Please meet us on the blacktop near the portable at 2:15 PM.  

 

Students will be parading through the classrooms then making their way outside to 

showcase their costumes and/or orange and black attires for families at 2:15 PM.  

 

We look forward to seeing you!  

 

Halloween Dance- Sweet Treat Sales 
 

All of our students will be participating at our Halloween dance on Monday.    

 

Candy sales will be available at the dance (Loot bags with candy, chip bags & apples).  

 

Please feel free to send your child to school with a $2-

$5 dollars that will give them the option to buy a 

Halloween treat!   

 

All of our treats are peanut free with proceeds 

supporting our Grade 8 Commencement in June!   

 

We can’t wait to celebrate with our students for our 

first special event day of the year!  

 

- Mount Hope School Team 

 

 


